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Cooper, Kathy 
From: Margaret Cronin [mcronin@bucknell.edu] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 2:21 PM 
To: EP, RegComments 
Subject: 25 PA. CODE CH. 105 -EQB Proposed Rulemaking RECEIVED 

mm 
Dear PA Environmental Quality Board: Ml F|0 28 P Eh h | 

I am writing in retard to the proposed rulemaking on Dam & Waterway Safety Management Fees. In light of 
the Marcellus Shale gas boom, our state urgently needs funding to insure water safety; those funds could be 
raised i part through increased permit fees. This is not an untoward request, given that most of these fees have 
not been increased since 1991, and given the escalation of activity that the gas industry has brought to 
Pennsylvania. 

This is not simply a matter of fair business practices — this is a serious health issue facing our state. Please take 
the responsible route and ensure that these fees will be levies so that the department can do its job in protecting 
our water resources. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret E. Cronin 
1216 Cherry ST 
Williamsport PA 17701 

Margaret E. Cronin 
Writing & Teaching Consultant 
Bucknell University Writing Center 
570-577-3426 


